
We had the Scholastic Book Fair in the Library Learning Commons this week. The students
really enjoyed visiting the book fair and choosing books to add to their own collection at home.
We surpassed our fundraising goal and will be able to add a lot of books and learning materials
to our library and school.  Thank you to all of the families, students, and Diefenbaker staff for
supporting the book fair. Ms. Mohammed and the students would like to give a special thank you
to all of the parent volunteers who came to help at the book fair. Our book fair would not
have been as successful without the support from all of the adult volunteers.  
We had a special family book fair event on Wednesday. Ms. Mohammed enjoyed meeting all of
the students’ family members and the children were excited to bring their families to visit the
library. The winner of the door prizes and estimation jar prize were notified on Thursday.
Congratulations to the students who won the prizes! 

 

 

The students have been invited to check out library books for reading during spring break. When the
students come for library next week we will talk about book care over spring break The students will be 
been reminded to take good care of their library books over the break and to return all of their books
at the end of March.
 Here are some tips for taking good care of books over spring break: 

Do not check books out and return all books if they are changing schools after spring break.
Read and keep the books indoors so that they will not get wet or damaged.  
Do not bring library books when traveling. We may not be able to get the books back if they are
left in another town or city. 
Keep the books in a dry and clean spot. 
Keep the books away from pets ,food, slime, and art materials. 
Bring the books back after spring break so that other children can check them out. 
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Monday, March 11 will be the last day of our book fair. Adults will be invited to visit from 8:40 to
9:20. Diefenbaker students who have brought money and have their class teachers’ permission
will be invited to drop by for a quick visit from 9:20 to 11:00. Only books will be sold on Monday
because almost all of the boutique items, posters, and school supplies are sold out. We look
forward to hosting more schoolwide events in the near future. 


